Response of the National Football League to the National Labor Committee report, “NFL and Reebok Fumble” 

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited National Football League (NFL) to respond to the report by the National Labor Committee, “NFL and Reebok Fumble. Women Paid 10 Cents to Sew $80 NFL Peyton Manning Jerseys. Forced overtime, cheated of wages, constant harassment, trapped in abject poverty in a Salvadoran sweatshop,” 4 February 2010, available here: http://www.nlcnet.org/article.php?id=695     


The following is NFL’s response:
February 16, 2010

We are aware of the report and have been in contact with Reebok. Reebok has assured us that it is investigating the matter carefully and will immediately address any problems it finds.

Brian McCarthy

National Football League
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